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Sub: Participation of students in the UGC Anti-Ragging Confidential Youth Survey— Reg.

Ref:1. Email from the Chairperson, Centre for Youth, UGC Anti-Ragging National Monitoring Agency
dated 07.08.2025.
2. Vice Chancellors’ email dated 07.08.2025.
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The student community is hereby informed that, as a part of ongoing efforts to promote safer and more
inclusive campuses, the UGC Anti-Ragging National Monitoring Agency is conducting a Confidential
Youth Survey. This survey aims to gather feedback from students regarding the anti-ragging mechanisms
currently in place at their respective colleges, universities, or institutions.

This nationwide survey is open to all students enrolled in Higher Educational Institutions (HEIs) across
India. You can access the survey through the following link: https://www.antiragging.in/youth-survey.php

Please note that all responses to the survey will remain strictly confidential, and participation is completely
voluntary. We strongly encourage the student community to participate in large numbers, as your valuable
Feedback will play a vital role in strengthening existing systems and ensuring that campuses across India
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are safer, more inclusive, and free from ragging.
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Copy to:
1. OSDtoVC

2. S.0. to Registrar
3. Webmaster — with a request to circulate through GApps and upload it to the University website.



